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F E D E R A L  E N E R G Y  R E G U L A T O R Y  C O M M I S S I O N  
O f f i c e  o f  E n e r g y  P r o j e c t s  

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections - San Francisco Regional Office 
901 Market Street, SuRe 350, San Francisco, California 94103 

(415) 369-3300 Office (415) 369-3322 Facsimile 

October 15, 2004 

In reply refer to: 
Project No. 2079-CA 
NATDAM No. CA83090 

Stephen J. Jones, Power System Manager 
Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) 
24625 Harrison St 
P.O. Box 667 
Foresthill, CA 95631 

Re: Permits for Sediment Removal at the North Fork Long Canyon Diversion Dam 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We received your letter, dated October i 1, 2004, submitting the construction plan 
and agency permits for the removal of  approximately 300 cubic yards of  sediment from a 
pool near the Middle Fork Tunnel Intake at the North Fork Long Canyon Diversion Dam, 
FERC Project No. 2079. The permits are satisfactory and you are authorized to proceed 
with the sediment removal as described in your letter and the attached documents. 

We appreciate your cooperation in coordinating this project with us and in 
providing the permits for our review. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
the above, please call Mr. John Onderdonk at (415) 369-3339, or at 
iohn.onderdonk(~[er~gov. 

Sincerely, 

TAKESHI yAMAsHYrA 

Takeshi Yamashita, P. E. 
Regional Engineer 
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